
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATS/P2023/110 

 
17 Oct 23 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,   

 
 
APPLICATION FOR 2024 MOE FAS FOR SINGAPOREAN STUDENTS   

  
The Ministry of Education (MOE) provides financial assistance to needy Singaporean students 
from our Government and Government-Aided Schools (GGAS). 
 
Parents may choose either to apply MOE FAS through (i) eFAS or (ii) Hardcopy form. Link to 

eFAS ( https://go.gov.sg/moe-efas ) or on Parents Gateway under Service tab – Financial 

Assistance. You will be able to find out the eligibility calculator on the MOE website 
(https://www.moe.gov.sg/financial-matters/financial-assistance). 

Hardcopy form submission is only allowed for: 
a. families with other dependents (Great grandparents, Aunties/Uncles, Cousins and others). 
b. family with more than 6 children in GGAS. 
c. family with more than 5 unmarried children not in GGAS. 
d. family with more than 3 grandparents in the household. 

 
For parent whose child is a ComCare recipient that they need not submit the application for MOE 

FAS as MOE FAS will be auto-granted to ComCare beneficiaries in GGAS. Primary 6 students 

going to Secondary 1 in 2024 can also apply for MOE FAS at Ai Tong School 

We would like to encourage you to submit your application to the school by 31 Oct 23 (Tue) if you 
are in need of financial help next year and meet the eligibility criteria.     
 

If you have any enquiries, please contact Mdm Sally Tan, Corporate Support Officer at 64547672 
or email tan_kui_wang@schools.gov.sg.  
 
Thank you.   

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Stuart Khoo 
Vice-Principal (Admin) 
Ai Tong School 
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